
Subject: Tentative Full Roadway Closure - 94th Street b/t 2nd Ave & 3rd Ave - Saturday, May 5, 

2012 
  

FDNY-Battalion #10, NYPD-19
th

 Pct., Community Board #8 
  

Cruz/Tully JV, the contractor on the Second Avenue Subway/96
th
 Street Station project, is 

scheduled to construct a section of the subway wall at 94
th
 Street and 2

nd
Ave, West Side.   We are 

scheduling to complete this work on Friday, May 4, 2012 but we have been encountering some 

unforeseen underground obstructions during the excavation.  If we cannot complete this work by 

Friday, we have requested that the MTA and the NYCDOT issue a street permit to 

close 94
th
 Street on Saturday, May 5, 2012. 

  

The request will include the full street closure of 94
th
 Street b/t 2nd Ave & 3rd

d
 Ave beginning at 

8AM and completing at 7PM.  Emergency Access, as well as local businesses, residents will be 

able to access the street at 3rd Avenue & 94
th
 Street.  A Flagperson will be at this location to 

assist in traffic operations. 

  

This message is being sent as a general notification.  Please call me if you have any questions. 

 Thank you.  

 


